UCR Board Minutes 8-7-08

Exhibit D1

From: Christopher L. Campbell [clc@iteris.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 8:51 AM
To: Lazarides, Dave
Cc: Gutierrez, Avelino A., PRC; William Leonard
Subject: UCR Board Proposal

Importance: High

Attachments: UCR Board Proposal.pdf

Dave, Avelino, and Bill,

                Please see that attached Iteris proposal for “volunteer work” per the UCR board requirements provided.  Please let me know if you have any additional questions.  Also, as we are only sending an electronic copy of this proposal, would you please confirm via email or phone that you received this email and subsequent proposal attachment, and are able to read both.

Thanks,

Chris

[image: image1]
Chris Campbell
Senior Software Engineer
Iteris, Inc.
414 Shoup Ave | Suite118
Idaho Falls | ID | 83402
tel 208-528-8538 | fax 208-247-8816
From: Lazarides, Dave [mailto:dlazarid@icc.illinois.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2008 1:41 PM
To: Cerniglia, Cande ; Christopher L. Campbell; Shuie Yankelewitz
Cc: Gutierrez, Avelino A., PRC; William Leonard
Subject: 

Vendors,

I want to thank all of you for your continuing interest in volunteering to help the UCR Board over the next year.

The Board has what we might call a “pleasant dilemma” in that we have three vendors - ACS, CAB, and Iteris - that have looked at the reports and decided that they are willing to do what is necessary to provide the Board with these reports. 

The Board considers all of you to be highly credible.

I have attached a list of items that the Board considers essential to a successful project. This list is not intended to be all-inclusive, but rather a list of basic elements that must be addressed in any agreement between the vendor and the Board.

The Board would now like each vendor to create, as a basis for selection, its most favorable proposal regarding this project. That is, we would like each vendor to state specifically the resources it is willing to provide on a volunteer basis to the Board. For instance, in addition to access to the reports, the Board will need some level of technical support, programming support and outreach to the states. Any other resources that the vendor would like to volunteer would also be welcome in this proposal. The Board recognizes that this is a pro-bono “proposal to volunteer”, so please try to keep your proposal succinct and keep the legal boilerplate to a minimum.

I have also attached a caveat that I would like included in your proposal which establishes a few guidelines for moving forward.

I apologize in advance for the short turnaround time, but I would like to have these proposals back no later than COB August 1st, so that the Board can announce a selection at the August 7th UCR Board Meeting. I will be out of the office until Thursday, July 31st, so if you have questions, please address them to Avelino at (505) 827-4565.

Again, thank you to all vendors who have stepped forward to volunteer. The Board appreciates your willingness and looks forward to working with you.

Dave 
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